Town of Antrim
Board of Selectmen

Minutes of the November 14, 1994 meeting.

Selectmen present were: Phil Dwight, Dave Boule and Tom Davis.
Also present was Police Chief Brian Brown.

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m.

Dave moved to accept the minutes of the November 7, 1994 meeting
as written. Tom seconded the motion - all were in favar.

Chief Brown presented the Selectmen with the resignation of Mark
Cavic. He will be moving to the Chicago area to take a new job
outside of police work. The resignation was accepted with regret
and the realization that the Town was losing an effective and
hard working officer. He will be missed. Chief Brown was
authorized to immediately look for a replacement.

Upon duly made motions the following items were approved and/or
signed -

1. Abatements : James Rymes - Aiken House $2,356.81
abated as per agreement

A group of property owners {see attached list)
for properties erronecusly taxed on right of
way §$2,639.76

2, Warrant for Collection of Yield Taxes for Maria LoVerme in
the amount of $1,460.60

3. The Tax Collector's deed for Robert K. Roche's property was
signed.

4. The Land Use Change Tax Lien Release in the name of Michelle
Rabideau was reviewed and a new value set on the land of
$12,750.

Items discussed and resocolved were as follows:

1. Gregg Lake Road Bridge - The Caron Bridge Report was
reviewed and the preliminary feeling was that the bridge
become " one way". Dave was to discuss this with Planning
Board and suggest the current bridge be replaced by a
culvert,
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2. It was decided to review tax abatement requests as they are
received,
3. The Board will get estimates to "upgrade" the Town Report

to include photographs.

4, Dave Cutter would be asked to provide the Town with a deed
for "Post Road."

5, Street names and number questions were addressed. It was
resolved that the name 014 Turnpike Road" was correct.

6. The Report form N.H.M.A./P.L..IT.T. re: an “unsafe" situation
was discussed and was to be sent to the Fire Chief for his
recommendations.

1. Bart Mayer was to be authorized to attempt to settle the

1993 Tax abatement case "Robinson v Town of Antrim" at an
agreed upon dollar amount.

Respectfully submitted, Philip T. Dwight



ABATEMENT
TOWN OF ANTRIM

To The Collector of Taxes:

By the vote of the Board of Selectmen, we have abated $2,639.76
{TWO THOUSAND SI HUNED THIRTY NINE DOLLARS AND SEVENTY SIX
9Llached Aisting of properties.

axation of right’of way.
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Thomas Davis
Board Of Selectmen

November 1994

Map 7B lot 1627 Map 7B lot 1628

¥ Linda and William Cunningham Trust +'Norman and Helen Garceaun

Peterborough Savings v“Jeannette Zglenicki
VJohn and Eileen Bourgecis “Matthew Zglenicki
vStephen and Lisa Krikorian ~"Richard and Priscilla Kurkjian
Marlene Zslenicki, Kowal et al v"Robert and Helen Noyes
i?Frank and”Betty Stranch 4 rancis and Laura Bujak
‘/James and Sally Wilson v Jeffrey Holmes

'/Paul Papacatos
Paul, John, Dominic Papacalos
/ Edward Cunningham Jr,

4-17



